
 
  
 

                
 

MESSAGE TO THE QCA COMMUNITY 
 
 Quezon City Academy (“QCA”) is currently investigating allegations of serious 
misconduct committed by some of its teachers/staff to students.  In this regard, QCA is 
seeking your assistance by sending to its email address (QCAIC@qca.edu.ph) a 
Complaint, together with supporting documents, if any, of said misconduct.  A format 
of the Complaint may be downloaded at QCA’s website. 
 
 Rest assured that QCA does not tolerate any misdeed and will not hesitate to 
impose the appropriate penalty to those who may have committed the same regardless 
of stature and position. 
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